
BOB DAUTERMAN, GOLF CHAIRMAN reports that Golf Sweeps at monthly meetings 
will be $3.00. Please pay the pro at host course before teeing off. 
Remember if you play golf you MUST attend lunch and meeting. 
Prizes from Diablo CC will be awarded at Marin CC. Be there to collect 
or forfeit your prize. 

CALIFORNIA GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION - by Bob Livesey 
The annual meeting and educational session of the California Golf Course 
Superintendents Association was held at the San Luis Bay Inn, Avila Beach. 
The turn out was good. There were 62 in attendance for the Sunday program 
and 52 played golf. 
The speakers gave excellent présentations. Ail that I talked to felt that 
everyone came away with some helpful information. We are in the process 
of trying to get PCA crédit hours for the program. 
Dave Fleming from the San Diego Chapter set up the golf tournament. Word 
has it that everyone shot par or under. But the final results say différent 
The following are winners. : 
Superintendent Low Gross 
lst Howard Fisher - 71 
2nd Dave Zarte - 76 
3rd Mike McCraw - 82 
Team 2 Best Bail 
lst John Culbertson 

Ron Parker 
Mike Summer 
Vince Masquez 
Dave Mastroleo 

2nd Jim Lapary 
Art de Vos 
Bill Klomparens 

Our Host Al Glaze, once again did an outstanding job. The food and 
drink were excellent. 

Superintendent Low Net 
Grady Simril - 60 
Bob Dauterman - 66 
Dave Mastroleo - 70 
Gues t 
lst John Culbertson - 61 
2nd Mike Summers - 63 
3rd Arch Hemphrys - 66 


